
 
December 23, 2019 
 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
Please disregard the 1st Election Ballot you received in the mail. 
Those did not have the matching control numbers on the ballots and 
envelopes. 
 
Any ballots received without the control number on the remitting 
envelope will not be counted, since they are not the official election 
materials. 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you to 
experience. 
 
The deadline for returning the ballots is still January 31, 2020. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
William A. Johnson, President 
 
 
 
 
 


